
3 工作程序要遵守   安全成果樂無憂
Following work process brings you safety and ease of mind 

香港房屋委員會（房委會）與職業安全健康局合辦的「工程和物業管理工地安全研討會 2015」於今年七月十五日舉

行，主旨是向業界人士推廣工地安全信息。

今年的研討會主題為「施工跟程序　意外可消除」，提醒業界正視工序控制的重要性，施工必須按部就班，才可避免

意外發生。多名建造業、物業管理及潔淨服務業界的專業人士應邀出席研討會，與 600 多名參與者共同探討施工

安全的實況，以及分享成功經驗。

今年大會並頒發了「指差呼稱比賽」獎項，表揚在房委會新工程工地推行指差呼稱有傑出表現的機構。實行「指差呼

稱」可以提升工友專注力，有效減少人為失誤，提升高風險工序的安全。

每年一度舉行的「工程和物業管理工地安全研討會」，目的讓業界交流資訊及分享經驗，從而加深業界對工地安全的

關注，建立正確的安全態度、價值觀和信念。

The Site Safety Forum for Works Contracts and Property Services Contracts 2015, jointly organised by the Hong Kong Housing Authority (HA) and 

the Occupational Safety and Health Council, was held on 15 July 2015 to promote site safety awareness.

The theme of this year's forum was "Process Control Programme - Strictly Follow Work Procedures to Prevent Accident". The forum focused on 

the importance of process control and how working step by step can efficiently prevent accidents. Professionals from the construction, property 

management and cleaning services sectors were invited to present practical information on site safety and share their successful experience with 

over 600 participants.

The Award Presentation for the Competition on Pointing and Calling was held at the Forum this year to commend companies with outstanding 

performance in promoting the good practice of pointing and calling on the HA's new works sites. The implementation of the Pointing and Calling 

Program has effectively strengthened the attentiveness of employees to reduce human error and enhance safety in high risk work procedures. 

The Site Safety Forum for Works Contracts and Property Services Contracts is organised annually with the aim of facilitating information and 

experience exchange among the industry to enhance site safety awareness and establish proper attitudes, values and visions towards safety.




